From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 26 March 2014 15:08
To: Stuart Howden
Subject: Dairy Cottage, Main street, Wendlebury 14/00241/F 

Stuart

This proposal for a replacement dwelling on a plot adjacent to a pair of large semi-detached houses and facing the Village Hall. The dwelling will be visible from the footpath to the south of the Village Hall through gaps in vegetation in the vicinity. The propsed dwelling is 1.5 storeys and therefore lower than the adjacent houses so will not be a dominant feature in the area. I don't have a problem with the replacement dwelling in principle but would like assurances that all trees and shrubs along the western boundary adjacent to the stream will be retained to preserve a uniform boundary with the play area and village hall and that a native hedge is planted along the north, south and eastern boundaries of the property to maintain a rural feel. Close boarded fences would be inappropriate in this circumstance.
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